Notice to Contractor

No bids were received for the reference project; Eureka County School District Concrete Work, GML
Project NO. 879L.

With the receipt of no bids the Eureka County School District may let the project out without further
bidding.

Contact information can be received at GML Architects.

GML Architects — LLC

1571 Delucchi Lane, Suite 120
Reno, Nevada 89502

(775) 829-8814



